
Multisports
Despite a very wet morning, Staring Class enjoyed a fantastic morning of multisports at Oakfield
School on Wednesday. The children completed a circuit of different activities which included
handball, dodgeball and throwing/batting. There were a lot of other schools there and they teamed
up with other groups. All the children did really well and the weather actually held out until the last
few minutes!

Parent Consultations
A reminder that our parent consultations are taking place on the afternoon and evening of Wednesday
6th November. If you haven’t yet been able to sign up then please contact the school office and
arrange a time. Please remember that we can arrange a different time/date if you are unable to come
in on the 6th.

Mr Turull

A request from our Eco Warriors
Written by Lottie, Ava, Flo, Benji & William

“Eco Club would like to request recycling for a project. We would like bottle tops, toilet roll tubes, scrap
paper, fabric, lolly sticks or any other recycling that you may have. Please bring this into the office (and

please ensure it is all clean!)

Thankyou, Eco Club”



News from the Classrooms

We have continued to explore all things Autumn again in Robin
Class this week. The children enjoyed making clay hedgehogs, leaf
potions and counting pine cones and conkers. The children are very
excited for our Halloween theme next week and have practised
some songs already.

This week the Kingfishers had lots of Halloween-inspired activities,
we read the book Room on the Broom and the reception children
started writing their first spooky sentences!
The year 1's worked hard in maths exploring fact families and
subtraction.

This week we have been celebrating Autumn in Starling class. In
English we have been looking at the poem 'Autumn is here'. At Wren
Woods we continued the theme by pretending to be squirrels and
hiding food for the winter then seeing if we could find all of the food.
We also made bird feeders to hang in Wren woods for the birds to
feed from over the winter.

This week in goldfinch class we have been learning all about the
festival of Diwali as part of our RE topic, Hinduism. We have learnt all
about the traditions of the festival and the story of Rama and Sita
and how Diwali began. We have also started to create our own diya
lamps from clay ready to decorate next week with lots of bright
colours, patterns and gems.

At the beginning of the week, Swallows were learning about
teamwork. In teams, they had to try and build the tallest tower in 5
minutes. On the first attempt, they weren’t given any direction. On
the second attempt, each person was given a role of time keeper,
designer or builder. They then compared to see which attempt they
preferred.




